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ABSTRACT
The present study was carried out in horticulture department,

Faculty ofAgriculture, Kafrelsheikh University, during 2006/07 
2007/08 seasons on Washington navel orange fruits. The treated fruits
were stored at roOI1~ temperature ( 21 ± 2 'c RH 65-75%) for 4S days
and at cold storage (7 T RH 90-95%) for 75 days. Three post harvest
dipping treatments were investigated; Control (distilled water), CaCh
2% and CaCh 4%. Navel oranges were analyzed for SSC, titratable
acidity, total sugars, reducing sugars, vitamin C. Fruit rot and fruit
weight loss were calculated. Storability ofWashington navel fruits
was extended by using the CaCh treatments. This was observed in
both the room and cold stage conditions. However, cold stored fruits
continued to be in marketable condition much longer than those in
room temperature. It also, kept most of the important physical and
chemical fruit properties under cold storage. It was also observed that
the 2% CaCh treatment was much better than either the control or the
4% CaCh treatments.
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INTRODUCTION

Washigton navel orange (Citrus Sinensi osbeck) is one of the most
important citrus fruits in Egypt. It has a significant importance not
only in the local market but also for export. In Egypt, newly reclaimed
land areas in west desert is one of the most important areas cultivated
with all citrus varieties. Citrus fruits are left on the trees for long time.
Under Egyptian conditions, it is a common practice to store mature
navel orange fiuits until the suitable time for marketing. Thus harvest


































